
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congressional Consortium for Safe Seniors 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR A SPECIAL CONGRESSIONAL WORKSHOP: 
 

Secretary of the Florida Agency for Health Care Administration (AHCA)  
JUSTIN M. SENIOR 

 

Congresswoman  
FREDERICA WILSON 

 

Senator  
ELEANOR SOBEL  

 
Secretary Senior will discuss  

the new state rules requiring nursing homes and assisted living facilities in Florida  
to have an emergency power source and efforts to ensure compliance.  

Secretary Senior will also answer questions from attendees. All Florida residents are welcome. 

 
 WEDNESDAY, APRIL 18, 2018 

10 AM - NOON 

HOLLYWOOD BEACH COMMUNITY CENTER 
1301 SOUTH OCEAN DRIVE 

HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA 33019 

 
Please RSVP by Friday, April 13, 2018: 

Senator Eleanor Sobel elsobel@me.com / 954.328.9100 
Shirlee Lafleur, Aide to Congresswoman Wilson shirlee.lafleur@mail.house.gov / 305.690.5905 

Rebekah Dickinson rdickinson@fau.edu / 561.297.4680 
 

 

 


